
4/11/2018 UWOAA Wire 

https://mailchi.mp/uwoaa/uwoaa-wire?e=[UNIQID] 1/15

View this email in your browser

Message from the new UWOAA President 
Perry Ormiston
 
Dear UW alumni, 
  
Over the past several years the UWOAA has been fortunate
to add four fantastic members to our board. John Moore
joined in 2016, Soleil Roberts in 2017, and Peter Shapiro and
Fedora Katz will be starting in January of 2018. As we
welcomed our newest members, we also said goodbye to our
long-time administrator – Joni Marts. Joni retired from the
association after 25 years of dedicated service and she will
truly be missed.  Though the members of the board continually change, the mission of
the association is the same: to be a resource to the orthodontic department that is
independent of the UW Dental School. 
  
I am forever grateful for the training I received from our department years ago, and
truly want to see the department continue to be a leader in orthodontic education. Only
through your membership and financial contributions can the UWOAA support the
department in this mission.  Although we have over 400 living alumni, we currently only
have roughly 45 active dues-paying members of the alumni association. Your yearly
dues are used to support the daily administrative activities of the association, and any
excess funds are transferred into the UW Memorial Fund. We recently changed our
procedure for tracking membership to make it easier to know if you have paid your
yearly dues. I would like to personally encourage all of our alumni to become active
members of the UWOAA. 
  
After the department remodel was completed in 2011 the board focused on several
new fundraising efforts. Our first goal was to restore the UW Memorial Fund balance to
pre-remodel levels. As many of you know, the proceeds from the UW Memorial Fund
are used to fund resident research projects, to make contributions to the Alton Moore
Thesis Day, to make contributions for faculty development, to pay the ABO exam fees
for the outgoing residents, and to sponsor receptions at the AAO annual sessions. 
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In a more recent fundraising effort, the department received $200,000 in pledges to
establish the new Kokich-Shapiro Endowed Professorship. I would like to thank the
following alumni and friends for their very generous pledges:

Peter Shapiro 
Marilyn Kokich 
Farrell Hinkle 
Cory Liss 
Paul Nelson 
Greg Huang 
Vince Kokich, Jr. 
 

David Turpin 
David McReynolds 
Judy Chen 
Brett Fidler 
Mike Vermette 
Reid Winkler 
Charlie Hall

We are currently attempting to raise additional funds to advance the Alton Moore
Endowed Professorship to an Endowed Chairmanship. To reach this goal we need to
raise an additional $300,000. If you are interested in making a contribution to one of
the funds listed above, or if you would like to become a member of the alumni
association, you can do so by visiting the association website at
https://uwoaa.org/contribution/ 
  
I hope to see you all at the alumni reunion during the summer of 2018! 
  
Warmest regards, 
  
Perry Ormiston

Annual dues are vital to support research activities of the UW
Orthodontic department and the Alumni Association. Please use
our  online payment page  for quick and easy payments

 

Pay Dues Online

We thank the following Alumni for paying your 2017 dues:

Amrit Burns
Arthur Burns
Bill McNeil
Brett Fidler
Bryan Williams
Charlie Hall
Daniel Yailen
Dave Crouch
David Covell Jr.

Heidi Horowitz
Issac Fu
Jace Beattie
James Garol
Jeffery Hyde
Jennifer Ashmore
John Ive
John Moore
Judy Chen

Perry Ormiston
Peter Barwick
Peter Shapiro
Peter Sinclair
Roberto Justus
Rosa Peng
Sara Cassidy
Setareh Razzaghi
Shannon Magnuson

https://uwoaa.org/
http://payments.uwoaa.org/give.html
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Diane Doppel
Dona Seely
Donald Joondeph
Douglas Ramsay
Enrique Nestel
Gabriela Orsini
Gary Baughman
Greg Huang
Heather Woloshyn
 
 

Karen Hesse
Laura Rothe
Laurene Wolf
Lena Omnell
Marc Joondeph
Michael Sebastian
Nadine Egger
Nick Salome

Siddharth Vora
Soleil Roberts
Taylor Olsen
Terry Sullivan
Timothy Denison
Tori Matthys
William Giles
William Hairfield

> >  Message from the Chairman  < <

Dear Alums, 
  
Happy fall to everyone!  Here in Seattle, the days are getting cooler, and the rain is
back.  Just as the weather is always changing, our profession continues to change,
and we all must embrace it.  As stated by John F. Kennedy, “Change is the law of life.
And those who look only to the past or present are certain to miss the future.” 
    
In the 19 years that I have been a faculty member in our Department, many facets of
our profession have changed dramatically.  Hardly anyone I know uses molar bands or
headgear anymore, none of our students have ever held film cameras or used a light
box to view x-rays, and plaster models are on their way out.  And the biggest driver of
change in our profession, technology, continues to explode.  We can now scan models
and create digital set-ups that can be sent instantly anywhere in the world.  TADs allow
previously impossible tooth movements to be routinely considered.  We are on the
verge of creating virtual patients by melding soft and hard tissue scans, and patients,
our raison d’être, continue to demand faster and more esthetic treatment options.  
  
With all these changes, it is easy for us “older” orthodontists to feel a little
overwhelmed.  But rest assured, there are many “older” alums who are at the forefront
of the advances in our profession. For example, last summer, I spent some time with
alum Michael Miroue, and was very impressed with his results using TADs in very
creative ways. Likewise, other alums, like Thien Bui, have embraced 3D imaging for
more than a decade, while Heather Woloshyn and Andy Schmidt have become experts
with SureSmile technology.  We also have alums Ray Kubisch, Bill McNeil, and Kara
McCulloch who have become authorities with aligner therapy.  While the field of
orthodontics will continue to advance, one thing has not changed - the need for critical
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thinking that allows health care providers to grow and evolve with their specialty.  
  
I think all of us feel that this is the hallmark of a UW orthodontic education, and I
believe that our Department, as much as ever, stresses the importance of critical
thinking, honest evaluation, and lifelong learning.  Today, we might label it an
“evidence-based” approach, but it is strikingly similar to the educational techniques that
Alton Moore, Dick Riedel, Don Joondeph, Peter Shapiro, and Greg King all supported
over many decades.    
 
Where will we be in another 20 years?  Hard to tell, but I hope our Department will
continue to be leaders in critical thinking.  I believe it is the single most important
aspect of a good orthodontic education, and from that foundation, anything is possible. 
Nelson Mandela said, “Education is the most powerful weapon which you can use to
change the world.”  No truer words have ever been spoken. 
 
Along those lines, we are planning to hold a two-day symposium focusing on 
Evidence in Orthodontics in August 2018.  It will coincide with our alumni reunion that
year.  The symposium will honor David Turpin’s 8 years as our Moore-Riedel Endowed
Professor, and he is inviting a world-class group of lecturers.  I hope you will mark this
on your calendars and plan to attend.  More details will be coming soon from the UW
Orthodontic Alumni Association, and I look forward to seeing many of you in Seattle
then. 
  
My best, 
 
 
Greg J. Huang, 
DMD, MSD, MPH 
Professor and Chair,  
UW Orthodontics

* * *  UPCOMING EVENT  * *  * 

David L. Turpin Evidence-Based Symposium 
August 24-25, 2018

“The treatment planning skills of these
selected speakers will focus on combining
3-D solutions to solve a myriad of

https://uwoaa.org/symposium/
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orthodontic problems. These include how
to get the most out of skeletal anchorage,
the use of 3-D printing and Invisalign,
orthognathic surgery to resolve maxillary
width and even sleep apnea problems.
For clinicians as well as orthodontic
educators, it is believed that more clearly
designed clinical research studies will lead
to improved acceptance rates for studies
submitted to the world’s leading journals.”
                                                  …Turpin

Please mark your calendars today and plan on attending the next Alumni Reunion event which will be

clubbed with two days of learning with world-renowned speakers:

David Turpin 
Greg Huang 
Nick Pandis

Chris Riolo 
Jorge Faber 

 

Donald Joondeph 
Tung Nguyen

* *  MORE DETAILS TO FOLLOW * *

Alton Moore Lecture and Thesis Day 2017 
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Above: The graduating class getting ready for their big day 
Below: UW Alumni, Faculty and Staff turn out to support the new graduates !

- -  2017 Kokich Shapiro Guest Lecture  - -

Meet the 2017 Kokich Shapiro Guest Lecturer : Dr. Laura Iwasaki 
 
Dr. Laura Iwasaki is an Associate Professor and the Leo A. Rogers Chair of the Department
of Orthodontics and Dentofacial Orthopedics, with a joint appointment in the Department of
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Oral and Craniofacial Sciences. She is engaged in research in the areas
of biomechanics of the human craniomandibular complex with special
interests in the temporomandibular joint (TMJ), the muscles of
mastication, and the movement of teeth. Her responsibilities include
clinical and didactic teaching in the advanced education and dental
programs in Orthodontics and Dentofacial Orthopedics and research
supervision at the pre-doctoral and graduate levels. Dr. Iwasaki is a
Diplomate of the American Board of Orthodontics (2002) and has been
involved in the clinical practice of orthodontics for several decades. Before joining UMKC,
she was a full-time faculty at the College of Dentistry, University of Nebraska Medical Center
(1996 – 2006) and before that, at the Faculty of Dentistry, University of Manitoba (1992
-1996).To pursue her research interests, Dr. Iwasaki collaborates with a number of
colleagues at different institutions, including UMKC, University of Nebraska, University
at Buffalo,University of Zurich in Switzerland, and Osaka Dental University in Japan. 
In addition to her academic duties, Laura is also actively involved in the AAOfoundation, and
is currently the Planning and Awards Review Committee Chair. She is from BC, and loves
salmon fishing! 

 
2018  Alton Moore Thesis Day Speaker Announced !! 

 
David Kennedy BDS, MSD, FRCD(C) 

"The Mixed Dentition Perimeter Plane of Space-Putting Research into Practice" 
Friday, March 16, 2018,  Pacific Tower, Seattle, WA 

 
David Kennedy is a dually trained Pediatric Dentist and Orthodontist, who is a Diplomate of both
American Boards, and a Fellow in both Specialties with the Royal College of Dentists of Canada.
He has lectured to both the AAO and AAPD multipletimes, and has lectured in North America and
internationally. After over 40 years in practice with over 50 publications, he is a Clinical Professor,
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and serves as Co Clinic Director for Graduate Orthodontics at the
University of British Columbia in Vancouver, BC, Canada. His research
interest is in treatment outcomes.

Meet the new UW Ortho Residents

The new Orthodontic residents have officially started their coursework in our
department. They are all excited to be part of the program as well as the UW alumni
community. Please be sure to give them a warm welcome if you happen to see them.

 
 
Timothee Cousin 
 
I was born and raised in France until moving to Boulder,
Colorado at the age of 11. I then moved to Seattle, WA to attend
the UW. I am now proud to be a through and through three-time
Husky, having attended the UW for my undergraduate, dental
school, and now orthodontic studies! When I am not at the
University, I enjoy landscaping, sailing, being outdoors, and traveling back to France to
visit family! 

 
 

David Gu 
 
I was born in Detroit, Michigan but I've lived in China, Florida,
and North Carolina. My parents and younger brother are
computer software engineers and they reside in Raleigh, North
Carolina. Both my younger brother and I completed our
undergraduate studies at the University of North Carolina at
Chapel Hill.  I completed my dental training at Harvard School of

Dental Medicine in Boston, Massachusetts. In my free time, I enjoy traveling,
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photography, and trying new foods. I look forward to living on the West Coast and most
importantly, finally realizing my high school dream of becoming an orthodontist. 
 
 
Jason Johnson 
 
I am originally from Utah and come from a family of 8. I played
tennis most of my life but love all sports, and am passionate
about water sports. I got married this June and have loved
married life. I did my undergraduate studies at Brigham Young
University in Provo, Utah, and my dental school training at
Midwestern University in Glendale, AZ. I look forward to a career in Orthodontics
wherever it ends up taking me and my family!  
 
 
 

Kaz Kitagaito 
 
My name’s Kaz and I moved from Philadelphia after finishing my
dental school at the University of Pennsylvania. I grew up in Los
Angeles, and it’s great to be back on the West Coast. I enjoy
outdoor activities, especially snowboarding, playing tennis,
hiking, and sailing (although I’m still learning the last one). I also
love coffee and Seattle has the perfect combination of

everything! I’m looking forward to learning orthodontics at University of Washington
under the guidance of our faculty, and I hope to one day contribute to our profession 
 
 
 
David Shin 
 
I was born in Seoul, S. Korea, but I grew up in WA since the age
of 4. I attended the UW for both undergrad and dental school
and I am very excited to stay a Husky for residency! I am very
passionate about cars and I love working on them in my spare
time. I enjoy skiing, photography, music, traveling, but above all value spending time
with family and friends. I am very thankful and excited to begin my journey in
orthodontics
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The "Five Guys" of UW Ortho attending GORP
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Club Status 

 

Platinum ($100,000+)

Vincent G. Kokich ’74 Peter A. Shapiro ’73 Farrell G. Hinkle ’73

 
Double Diamond ($60,000+)

Douglas S. Cameron ’71 

Brett C. Fidler ’92 

Paul Nelson ’95

Donald R. Joondeph ’71 

Cory Liss ’00 

David L. Turpin ’66

Alton W. Moore 

Davis Witt ’91 

Douglas J. Klein ’83

 

Diamond ($30,000+)

Arthur S. Burns ’61 

David Crouch ’84 

James U. Down ’72 

James R. Elder ’73 

Michael R. Fey ’78 

Donald E. Gardner ’79

Roy M. Gunsolus 

Samuel L. Lake ’81 

R. William McNeill ’64 

E. James Nelson ’66 

Donald Montano ’87 

Charles Gilmore ’83

Warren G. Newman ’73 

Gary Nordquist ’72 

Timothy Shields ’83 

Daniel Taylor ’80 

Alan F. Wilson ’72 

Greg Huang ’89

 

Emerald ($25,000+)

Michael George ’04 

Fred H. Hassig ’69 

Roberto C. Justus ’68 

Larry D. Baer ’74

Elizabeth Lyons ’00 

Bruce R. Molen ’72 

David R. Rice ’69

John W. Moore ’79 

Kenneth W. Norwick ’69 

David McReynolds ’89

 

Ruby ($20,000+)

Richard Ellingsen ’91 

E. David Engst ’77 

Stanton H. Hall ’79 

Jean-Pierre Joho ’71 

Douglas Knight ’95 

Raymond Kubisch ’76 

Walter D. Rye ’83 

Gina Trask ’85 

Gary R. Wolf ’81 

Heather Woloshyn ’93
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Karen Hesse ’95 

Alan W. Irvin ’84

Diane Milberg ’76 

Yea-Hwe Chong ’95

 

Sapphire ($15,000+)

Patrick Turley ’78 

James A. Dart ’66 

D. Briar Diggs ’82 

Brian Loftus ’98

Bruce P. Hawley ’77 

Robert W. Hortin ’62 

Andrew M. Houg ’60 

Jack A. Lindskog ’67

Ronald J. Markey ’74 

Molyneaux Mathews ’74 

Robert F. Taylor ’54 

Nadine J. Egger ’92 
 

 

Chairman’s Circle ($10,000+)

Michelle Emigh Agazzi ’92 

Charles Alexander ’90 

John Baccelli ’65 

George E. Black ’64 

Foster Bucher ’80 

Henry Fields ’77 

Gerald N. Dohner ’50 

John V. Drake ’54 

Ross J. Drangsholt ’97 
Devek Frech ’88 

Piotr Fudalej ’98 

William A. Gilmore ’50 

Reid Winkler ’06

Kristina Grey ’98 

John Eastman Grubb ’71 

Stanley W. Gum ’61 

Haruo Ishikawa ’82 

John C.Ive ’79 

Nicholas Johnson ’70 

Marc R. Joondeph ’76 

Jonathan H. Kinne ’75 

Mark Kitamura ’85 

Mike Vermette ’94 

Francine Lo ’97 

Shannon Magnuson ’96

Davide Mirabella ’93 

Allen H. Moffitt ’74 

Ken A. Norwick ’95 

Jack M. Richardson ’59 

Mark E. Simons ’71 

Ward M. Smalley ’86 

Arthur Stein ’74 

John N. Van Der Pyl ’72 

Richard A. Wendt ’71 

Daniel M. Yaillen ’79 

Vincent O. Kokich ’99 

Arthur A. Dugoni ’63

 

Founder’s Club ($5,000+)

J. Paul Anderson ’71 

Lucien Bellamy ’07 

Robert Caskey ’88 

Judy Chen ’02 

Derek Damon ’01 

Ward M. Damon ’75 

Timothy Denison ’88 

Diane M. Doppel ’90 

John C. Dumars ’67 

Paul D. Frazier ’71 

David B. Kennedy ’81 

Carol Knaup ’93 

Heidi Horwitz ’01 

Ross G. Kaplan ’73 

Anna Law ’95 

Andrew H. Leavitt ’99 

Oscar I. Muguerza ’80 

Scott B. Nash ’84 

Steve Noxon ’00 

Kenneth D. Oler ’61 

Setareh Razzaghi ’06 

Jerry A. Rensch ’72 

Nick Salome ’01 

Michael Sebastian ’87 

Dona Seely ’80 

Peter M. Sinclair ’81 

William Sproule ’68 

Burleigh Surbeck ’01 

James H. Takano ’61 

Zeeny Teja ’91 
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Richard L. Garfinkle ’73 

Charles Hall ’01 

Sue Herring 

Bryan Hicks ’98 

J. Timothy Quinn 

William R. Proffit ’63 

Thomas Popp ’90

Scott Ostler ’93 

J. Paul Ovens ’57 

Rosa Peng ’98 

Franklin Piacentini ’61 

Thomas R. Pitts ’70 

Rebecca Poling ’84 

Richard T. Jones

Terrell F. Tingey ’81 

Rodney C. Tuenge ’75 

Camille VanDevanter ’91 

Allan L. Van Ness ’72 

Laurene Marks-Wolf ’96 

Bryan J. Williams ’79 

Paul Murphy ’98

 

Century Club ($1,000+)

Jack Akamine ’62 

Ronald L. Allen ’69 

Kirk H Allred ’86 
Danilee Baldwin ’05 

Philip G. Barer ’84 

Peter Barwick ’94 

Donald H. Baxter ’54 

Barry Beget ’73 

Robert J. Bendzak ’65 

Dale Bloomquist 

Anne-Marie Bollen 

Wayne A. Bolton ’52 

Jason Bourne 

Heidi C. Brandt ’78 

Dante Bresolin ’82 

Thien Bui ’90 

Jacqueline Bunce 

Curtis E. Carlson ’76 

Dianne Chun ’89 

Blaine S. Clements ’56 

Andrew P. Collins ’69 

Leslie A. Cotton ’75 

Barry S. Cutler ’68 

Dwight H. Damon ’70 

James A. D’Anna ’71 

Jay D. Decker ’64 

Paul Dees ’67 

Alvaro de la Cruz ’64 

Andres de la Cruz ’92 

Mike Hairfield ’92 

Daniel Hall ’96 

James R. Hansel ’70 

Harry H. Hatasaka ’60 

Nan Hatch ’02 

Ronald D. Haug ’60 

Mark R. Heinemann ’74 

Paul D. Henderson ’67 

Jerrold Hennes ’88 

David G. Hickey ’58 

James C. Horn ’72 
Lifung Huang ’99 

Randall Inouye ’83 

Gregory Jackson ’78 

Victor A. Johansen ’81 

Gordon K. Johnson ’55 

Cameron Jolley ’08 

Robert B. Julius ’72 

Tamara Justus ’99 

Kenneth S. Kahn ’50 

Jeffrey Kashner ’99 

Robert R. Kelley ’59 

Robert H. Kemp ’52 

James K. Knell ’57 

Michael LaMarche 

Joseph Lavin ’58 

Bernard Lim ’91 

William G. Lindquist ’63 

Robert M. Little ’70 

Richard V. Pedersen ’70 

John R. Phillips ’53 

Erik B. Pihl ’59 

Arnold Pitts ’96 

Ed Poremba ’86 

Brian Povolny ’89 

James Quessenberry ’69 

Douglas S. Ramsay ’90 

David Remington ’83 

Ronald F. Robbins ’62 

Soleil Roberts '13 

Laura Rothe '04 

Lawrence Rosenberg ’75 

Donald A. Rudee ’55 

Mark S. Savage ’77 

Ronald B. Schatz ’75 

Andrew Schmidt ’04 

Jeffrey Schur ’88 

Peter G. Sendroy ’68 

Dan Shaw 

John R. Smith ’77 

Steven Spurrier ’88 

Jerry L. Stoneking ’67 

Daniel L. Sullivan ’65 

Terence Sullivan ’94 

Zongyang Sun ’07 

Eugene W. Supernaw ’55 

R.H. Sutherlin ’64 

William D. Swanson ’73 
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John D. Desposato ’52 

Rostyslaw Dmytruk ’74 

James R. Douglas ’73 

Allen I. Drysch ’62 

Richard M. Eastham ’68 

James C. Ellingsen ’65 

Ronald Ellingsen ’91 

Daniel H.Empenger ’50 

Joshua Erickson ’05 

Edward J. Esselman ’60 

Richard P. Ferguson ’70 

Donald W. Frantz ’65 

Dave L. Fredrick ’69 

John Freeman ’96 

Richard H. Frei ’58 

Ronald Gallerano ’76 

JamesGarol ’77 

Richard A. Gile ’72 

William B. Giles ’76 

Kenneth Glover ’80 

Christel Gooris ’89 

William E. Gray ’73 

Geoff Greenlee ’00 

Armando Gutierrez-Oriani ’75 

Gregory W. Guyman ’78 
 

Gloria Lopez Gavito ’81 

Anthony Lovrovich 

Stanley H. Masaki ’66 

George T.Masumoto ’70 

Mark Masunaga 

Kara McCulloch ’97 

Jerome P. McDonnell ’76 

R. Glenn McMinn ’79 

O. Monte Merrill ’68 

Louis Metzner ’77 

M.P. Michael ’68 

Michael Miroue ’75 

Joseph R. Moran ’55 

Tom Morton 

 K. Awamura 

Claude F. Mossaz ’80 

James F. Mulick ’61 

Frank Nannings ’83 

Toyn O. Nelson ’59 

Brian Nett ’03 

George N. Newton ’65 

M. Lena Omnell ’84 

Perry Ormiston ’02 

Gabriela Orsini-Alcalde ’03 

David W. Parks ’79

David T. Taylor ’63 

Theodore Thom ’65 

Robert C. Ticknor ’58 

Rodger H. Tuenge ’74 

Dennis C. Turner ’71 

Nancy Ung ’89 

FransVanDerLinden ’62 

E. Russell Van Dyke ’55 

Thomas R. Van Dyke ’73 

Mike Wagner 

John Walsh ’86 

Melvin W. Walters ’67 

Kermit N. Welch ’65 

Edwin P. Werlich ’62 

Richard Westin 

Lynn L. Whimpey ’69 

Lennart Wieslander ’60 

Herman Wilbrand ’84 

Wayne R.Wilskie ’72 

Jeff Hyde '09 

William J. Wise ’58 

Carol Anne Wishart ’82 

Dave Witzel ’78 

Janice E. Yip ’79 
 

*********************************** 
The above list (Century Club and higher) reflects donations received by the UWOAA on behalf of individuals listed

in "blue" in the calendar year  2016 

* * List of upcoming events  * *

Friday, March 16, 2018, Alton Moore Thesis Day, Pacific Tower, Seattle, WA
May 4-8, 2018, AAO Meeting and Reception, Washington D.C. (UW Reception- Saturday
May 5, 7:30 – 9:00 pm)
Friday-Saturday, August 24-25, 2018, UWOAA Reunion, Seattle, WA
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Change of address. 
After many years of maintaining a P.O. Box at the Wallingford Post Office, the board has decided to discontinue the
address. All physical mail addressed to the board should now be sent to Perry Ormiston's office address, which is

as follows:

927 40th Avenue S.W. 

Puyallup, WA 98373

 
We value your opinions and news! 

 
Please contact Sid Vora with any questions, comments, or updates and we will be happy to share

these with the rest of our community! 
 

WRITE 
UW Orthodontic Alumni Association 

927 40th Avenue S.W. 
Puyallup, WA 98373 

 
EMAIL 

wire@uwoaa.org
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